
(Examination results of Recruitment of Non-teaching staff) 

This is to inform all the candidates regarding the examination 
results of the Direct Recruitment has been postponed due to Code 
of Conduct and Elections till further notification for the post of 
Junior Assistant, Section Officer, Assistant, Library Attendant and 
Laboratory Attendant scheduled in January 2024. 

Candidates are advised to visit college 
www.ladyirwin.edu.in for any update. 

NOTICE 

Director 

LADY IRWIN COLLEGE 

Date: 27.03.2024 
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